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I support HB 3294 and urge the Committee to move this measure forward.  It is 

simply unacceptable that we continue to have restrictive covenant language in any 

property deed.  There should be no controversy about removing  prejudicial and/or 

discriminatory language from a deed or any legal document.  I urge the committee to 

act swiftly to advance this bill.  Thank you for your consideration.  Sincerely, Esther 

Schwartz 


